
 

            Attendance Newsletter 
               January 2024 – New year! 

       Firstly, I would like to welcome everyone back to  

       school. Happy New Year! 

       You may be aware that the Government has launched  

                                                               a new national campaign to remind parents/carers of  

                                                               the importance of school attendance. 

                                                               You will be hearing about it on tv, social media and                                                                             

                                                               hearing about it on the radio.                                                                                                              

                                                               We regularly remind you about the importance of  

                                                               good punctuality and attendance and the negative  

                                                               impact poor attendance has on your child’s educational 

                                                               attainment and social and emotional development.  
                                                               In 2018/2019, just 40% of persistently absent (PA)  

                                                               children in KS2 achieved expected KS2 standards,  

                                                               compared with 84% of pupils who were regular  

                                                               attenders. 

                                                     

                                                               The NHS and Chief Medical Officer it is usually  

                                                                appropriate for parents/carers to send their children 

                                                                to school with mild respiratory illnesses, including 

                                                                general cold symptoms like a minor cough, runny nose 

                                                                or sore throat. Please refer to the following link for 

                                                                further information  
                                                                https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/  
                                                                                                 

                                                                                                From the first day of term to the last, the small 

                                                               Moments in a school day make a big difference to  

                                                               your child.  

                                                               Attendance matters – EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS         Ms. Barlow 😊  

 Check out our website @ Home (silverdaleprimary.org.uk) 

 Check Class Dojo for daily updates! 

 Facebook  

Attendance this week W/C 15th January  

Reception 96.3% 

Year 1 94.4% 

Year 2 95.9% 

Year 3 97.6% 

Year 4 94.6% 

Year 5 95.5% 

Year 6 97.9% 

YTD Attendance – 94.9% 

We are looking out for Attendance 

Ambassadors to help improve attendance – is 

your child interested?  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.silverdaleprimary.org.uk/

